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13.08.20 
 
Kia Ora Parents and Caregivers, 
 
This is a quick update to let you know what is happening with the roll growth class (Room 
14A) that your child is part of.  
 
Stephanie Wilkinson has had a lovely four weeks working with your children and getting to 
know them – she is keen to now have the opportunity to work with them as a class for the 
whole day, and, I suspect, the children are looking forward to being together as a class too! 
 
So, from next Monday (17 August), Stephanie will take over as their class teacher and the 
person you will contact regarding any needs or concerns that may arise. The class will be on 
Class Dojo and this will continue as a means of communication between school and home. You 
can message Stephanie on Dojo too. 
 
The expected date for the library to be free to be used for Room 14A’s classroom is now 
September 1 (dependent on the completion of the Te Hihiri classrooms).  Until then, the 
children will work in the Centre Space as well as outside for play during the day. 
 
On arriving at school before 9.00, the children will hang up their bags in Rooms 14, 15 and 
16, and then they will gather in the Centre Space for the roll and for the rest of their day. 
They will be dismissed from the Centre Space at 3.00pm. 
 
I know that Stephanie is really enjoying working with the children and is looking forward to 
creating this new class – allowing the children to make new friendships as well as meeting up 
with and being supported by old buddies. We are lucky to have Stephanie for this very 
important role and I know that you will support her and the children with this transition. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
Anne Hoare. 
 
Anne Hoare 
Associate Principal 
Knighton Normal School 
Hamilton 3216 

07 8565399 
ahoare@kns.ac.nz 
 
 


